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EMPLOYEE FERPA TRAINING


All staff members will receive initial FERPA (Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act) training and must complete annual training in order to maintain current knowledge of federal privacy requirements as they relate to educational student records.  This training is provided in August each year prior to the beginning of the fall semester.  
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